## ALL CORRESPONDENCE SHOULD BE ADDRESSED TO THE HEADTEACHER.

TELEPHONE: 3159 4200 FAX: 2624 7292



## DIOCESAN BOYS' SCHOOL PRIMARY DIVISION

131 ARGYLE STREET,
KOWLOON,
HONG KONG.

Cir.127e 2018/2019

4 January 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

## SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE & CHINESE NEW YEAR FAIR 2018/2019

The School Open House and Chinese New Year Fair are scheduled for **Sunday**, **27 January 2019**. Parents and visitors will be able to see an array of display of students' works and a range of activities and performances presented by our boys. Parents, students, relatives and friends of your family are cordially invited to visit the School. Details are as follows:

Date:

Sunday, 27 January 2019

Time:

12:00 noon - 5:00 p.m.

## Remarks:

- 1. The Chinese New Year Fair will be held at the Covered Playground. The Chinese Calligraphy Competition will be organized by the Alumni Parents Association (APA). Snack stalls will be set up by the APA and PTA. Afternoon Tea Sets will be served at the Headteacher's Tea Room. School souvenirs at the Headmaster Stall, Headteacher's Souvenirs Stall, APA, DSOBA and DBS Foundation Limited Stalls will be offered for sale at reasonable price.
- 2. An AR game of "Treasure Hunter" will be launched. Visitors can redeem their treasures for a fortune bag at Room 102. For details, please check the Open House Website at http://www.dbspd.edu.hk/openhouse2019/index.html.
- 3. There will be a variety of performances by our students at the School Assembly Hall and Basketball Court (Covered Playground in case of adverse weather condition) from 11:50 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. All are welcome!
- 4. No parking spaces will be available on campus. Visitors are strongly recommended to use the school shuttle bus services.
- 5. Free shuttle bus services will be provided by the School. For location and schedule, please check the Open House Website at http://www.dbspd.edu.hk/openhouse2019/index.html.
- 6. All G.6 students must return to school and take part as helpers/ performers on the day of the School Open House. For the specific duty venue and arrival & dismissal time of individual students, please refer to Cir. 128.
- 7. Parents/Guardians are requested to complete the e-reply slip and return it to the class teacher by **Wednesday**, **9 January 2019**. Thank you for your attention.

Yours faithfully,

Ms. Phyllis Lo Headteacher

Teacher-in-charge: Ms. Tracy Yu

Deadline: Wednesday, 9 January 2019